
Response to leter to Jonathan Marron from BAT dated 5 April 2023 

From: addic�onspolicy  

Sent: 25 April 2023 17:39 

To:  

Subject: RE: Leter to OHID 

 

Thank you for your leter to Jonathan Marron. 

 

As you will know, e-cigaretes are regulated by the Tobacco and Related Products Regula�ons 2016 
requiring no�fica�on to the MHRA. We are discussing these issues with the MHRA and the relevant 
enforcement agencies. 

 

As you will be aware, the UK government is required, under Ar�cle 5.3 of the WHO Framework 
Conven�on on Tobacco Control, to protect public policy from the commercial and other vested 
interests of tobacco companies. As such, we will be publishing this correspondence. 

 

 

Addic�ons Policy Team 




